Republic of the Philippines
PHILIPPINE HEALTH INSURANCE CORPORATION
PhilHealth Regional Office IVA

AMCJ Square Building, Diversion Road, Brgy. Bocohan, Lucena City
Healthline (042) 373-7554 regionda@philhealth.gov.ph

Notice to Proceed

February 29, 2012

MR. VIRGILIO R. GONZALES

President

Maximum Security and Services Corporation
#6 Denver St., Cubao, Quezon City

Dear Madam:

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to MAXIMUM SECURITY and
SERVICES CORPORATION that the contract for the Provision of Ten (10) Months Security Service
Contract for PhRO IV-A shall commence on March 01, 2012.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule stated in the
Bidding Documents.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the PhilHealth Region IV-A.

Very truly yours,

fos Al Osl
ALBERTO C. MANDURIAO
RVP, PhRO IV-A

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on {E(’é qu, 7/0( L
Name of the Representative of the Bidder: MLW) - WWU

Authorize Signature:
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